
Seasonal agricultural workers to avail
of exemptions from Covid-19 travel
restrictions

Migrant workers arriving into Northern Ireland via the Seasonal Agricultural
Workers Scheme will now qualify for exemptions from the Covid-19 related
travel restrictions, agriculture Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced.

Last call for vaccination centre first
doses

Northern Ireland’s seven regional vaccination centres will close for first
dose COVID-19 vaccines this weekend.

How to get your jab

Latest walk-in mobile vaccination clinics – no appointment necessary – for
first dose jabs.

Over half a billion items of PPE have
been provided by the Department of
Health

Over half a billion items of PPE have been provided by the Department of
Health’s Business Services Organisation’s (BSO) Procurement and Logistics
Service (PaLS) since March 2020.
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Public warned not to disturb marine
wildlife

In recent weeks visitors to the coast have enjoyed the special experience of
observing marine wildlife including Harbour porpoises, dolphins, Minke whales
and a Thresher shark off Rathlin Island.
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